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COUNCIL MEETING – 26 JULY 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Marcus Vickers for 
response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“Will the Council consider recording, live-streaming and uploading meetings online, 
for greater public engagement and transparency in our local democracy?” 


